
Canadian Foresight did not provide individual answers to our questions, but instead sent 

the following statement: 

Canadian Foresight Group would be more than willing to participate in your 

organization’s Myanmar Foreign Investment Tracking Project; however, it would be 

impossible for us to respond by your deadline of December 12th , in a manner that would 

correctly reflect our firm’s commitment to corporate social and environmental 

responsibility.  We anticipate signing the Offshore Block M15 Production Sharing Contract 

(“PSC) and Joint Operating Agreement (“JOA”) in mid-January.  Immediately thereafter we 

will be engaging an international consulting firm to conduct an independent 

Environmental Impact Assessment  (“EIA”) and Social Impact Assessment (“SIA”).  Once we 

have incorporated those independent findings and suggestions into our policies and 

procedures we would be in a position to discuss them, and more importantly, incorporate 

any third-party feedback.  Realistically, it will probably take six months to complete the 

EIA and SIA. 


